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A VTR-68-A is an inspection conducted by a law enforcement officer to verify the identity 
of a vehicle for registration purposes.  This inspection is often needed to obtain a bonded 
title, register a homemade trailer, register a motor vehicle that previously has not had a 
title, or for other reasons. 

The New Boston Police Auto Theft Investigators will begin conducting   68-A Inspections for 
residents of Bowie County and surrounding areas.  Investigators will conduct inspections at 108 
N. Center and 303 W. Walters Blvd. New Boston, TX, the inspector does not come to your home 
or business.  N.B.P.D. will conduct inspections on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month 
excluding holidays.   

To schedule an appointment, contact the New Boston Police Department (903) 628-3771, 
complete an inspection request form, and pay a $40.00 inspection fee.  In addition, you will 
need to arrange to bring your vehicle or trailer to the inspection location.  You must show your 
photo I.D. and the title of the vehicle or trailer to be inspected.  In cases of homemade vehicles or 
trailers that are not titled, you must bring written proof of manufacture, bill of sale, and any other 
documentation to substantiate its manufacturer or ownership.  If your vehicle was a gift or 
inheritance, please bring related documentation.   


